
 
 

 
May 21, 2019 
 
 
On July 1, 2019 the Department of Human Services (DHS) will be consolidating all 
provider enrollment applications into the Office of Medical Assistance Programs 
(OMAP). This includes any applications previously processed by the Office of Mental 
Health and Substance Abuse Services (OMHSAS). OMHSAS will monitor the provider 
enrollment application processing to ensure providers continue to be enrolled in 
accordance with applicable regulations and standards. 
 
The new address to send all paper applications and forms is listed below: 
 

BFFSP Provider Enrollment 
PO Box 8045 

Harrisburg, PA 17105-8045 
 

Online applications to enroll in the MA Program are available on the Department's 
website at: 

http://www.dhs.pa.gov/provider/promise/enrollmentinformation/ 
 
Applications may also be sent via facsimile at: 

 
Facsimile: (717) 265-8284 

 
If there is a question regarding applications or the provider enrollment process, please 
contact OMAP using the following contact information: 
 

OMAP Email: RA-ProApp@pa.gov 
OMAP Inquiry Line: 1-800-537-8862 

 
If there is a question for OMHSAS regarding provider enrollment, please contact us at: 
 

OMHSAS Email: RA-PWSERVICES@pa.gov 
 
Effective June 30, 2019 the OMHSAS Provider Enrollment Inquiry Line will be 
deactivated, please use the OMAP Inquiry Line for all provider enrollment related 
questions. 
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